VGT

Valletta Gateway Terminals Ltd.

14* September 2023
PN39/23

Please note that this clarification to the Public Notice is being distributed to the
Associations below and Transport Malta are in Copy.

We would appreciate if the Associations would kindly distribute to their members.

Dear All

Further to our Public Note 39/23

The Company wishes to clarify that whilst requests for Overtime should ideally always be pre-
ordered to the Company accordingly as requested below, that the cancellation fee and/or the
emergency fee will not be applicable for the delivery of cargo done during the first two hours of
berthing of vessel at our quays and thus commencement of vessel operations, should these two

hours be outside the official working hours stipulated below.

May we also kindly remind you that orders for Saturday overtime should be ordered by Friday

1400hrs. This is to minimise the possibility of the emergency fee being incurred.
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